
Dear Parents,  

We are excited to announce our annual Winter Fundraiser! There is a variety of 

beautiful holiday plants to choose from. To ensure all orders and payments are 

collected in a timely manner we are encouraging everyone to order via our team 

website. 

Why we Fundraise: 

Fundraising is always a vital part of ensuring the students have the best year possible. 

The money raised is used to help cover costs for programs, equipment, resources, and 

extra-curricular activities.  

Important Dates to Remember 

Now! The fundraiser officially begins.  

Sunday November 20
th

  Final day to place your order! 

Thursday December 8
th 

Pick-up at St. Mary’s School. 

 

Important Notes  

• Our team website is located at: 

https://stmarysprincegeorge.growingsmilesfundraising.com 

o When sharing the website link to our fundraiser please ensure you have 

the correct link for ST. MARY'S SCHOOL IN PRINCE GEORGE 

• We encourage you to sell only to your family, friends, and colleagues in Prince 

George.  

• We do not encourage young students soliciting door-to-door sales for safety 

reasons.  

• Please contact: Lisa Connor at mikeandlisaconnor@gmail.com if you have any 

questions!  

• Plants are supplied by DeVry Greenhouses. 

 

Thank you for your support! 
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